
Does your award end
(close out) on or before

March 03, 2025?

Is your award a 
new award that was

awarded in Federal Fiscal
Year 2024?

For the July - December 2024 reporting period, the Office on Violence Against Women will start
using the new VAWA IMPACT Tool to assist OVW grantees in reporting their data. As this
takes place, the performance report due date will have a one-time change to March 31, 2025,
to accommodate the technical steps and training that will need to take place. Due to this date
change, a small number of current grantees will complete their final performance report(s) using
the previous PDF form. This flowchart will assist you with deciding how you will report your July
- December 2024 data. Follow the questions for each award, even if the awards you are
reporting on are from the same grant program or supporting similar work. 

If you have further questions, please email OVW.Research@usdoj.gov. 

OVW Performance Reporting Flowchart

You will use the new VAWA
IMPACT Tool! You can find
more information about the

VAWA IMPACT tool at
vawamei.org

You will fill out a PDF. 
Please email

OVW.Research@usdoj.gov if
you have not received the form
and refer to JustGrants for the

due date of your report.  
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Note: If you have an award that closes
out in January or February 2025, you

still need to report for that time period.
You will fill out an additional PDF form
to cover those months and submit to
close out your award. Please email

OVW.Research@usdoj.gov for the PDF. 


